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• for Chuck’s and my classes to 
bless students

• for us to make the most of 
discipling opportunities - 
Connie with some one-on-one 
with students and through 
choir/drama ministry, and 
Chuck with his interns and 
student prayer group

• for Anjali - for adjusting to life 
in Idaho, her studies, and 
ministering on campus

• for Asha, Elijah, and Diya - for 
spiritual growth and ability to 
be a good testimony to friends 
and classmates

• for Chuck's upcoming Peru trip 
- for funds, safety, and a 
profitable time for all who 
attend.

• Exciting upcoming ministry 
opportunities

Dear Ones,

We are thankful for your prayers over the busy summer 
season. We had the blessing of taking a family trip to 
Pennsylvania to visit some of Chuck's family and a TBM 
missionary family. We stopped at the Ark and Creation 
Museum on the way, which was a neat experience and one I 
didn't think we would ever be able to have with the whole 
family, so that was 
really special for all of 
us! We even got to take 
the kids to tour the 
Appalachian Bible 
College campus (where 
Chuck attended back in 
‘97-’99).

Our Family and Ministry
The twins spent a chunk of their summer doing CEF youth 
missionary training and helping with 5-day clubs in 
Cheyenne. This was a large time (and driving) commitment, 
but was a good experience for both of them! They were so 
excited to see several kids put their faith in Christ!

With Dr. and Mrs. Alban. Chuck's former 
missions professor at Appalachian Bible College

Prayer Requests Serving the Lord is Never Boring!
Summer Travel and Fall Ministry

Please pray...

at the Creation Museum



Anjali is off to attend Idaho State University, and continues to 
work toward a future of overseas ministry.

Ministry at Frontier School of the Bible
We started with classes at Frontier School of the Bible a few 
weeks ago, with a student body of over 200! Chuck teaches Intro 
to Missions, and I teach Christian Women ‘s Practices. I also have 
a new Frontier Chorale and Drama Team to direct!

Ministry at Tentmakers Bible Mission
At Tentmakers, we recently hosted a dinner for all the 
international students and students who are missionary kids, a 
really fun outreach for all of us at the TBM home office! In other 
TBM news, we will have a South American field conference in Peru near the end of October. Chuck 

will fly to Lima for the conference and will also 
visit some of our missionaries in Ariquippa, 
Peru! I will visit Peru another time as this year 
I've got a busy semester with our youngest 
three at home - one HS senior and two 
freshmen, with all of the school, choir concerts, 
and sports that come with the territory.

Thank You!
Thanks for your prayers that sustain us! God is 
so good, and serving Him never gets old or 
boring! And when we are weary, He is able to 

do abundantly above all that we ask or think according to His power at work within us!

Love and prayers ~ Connie (for all the Mathias fam)

Our family with our close friends and 
missionaries with TBM

Our Contact info:

chuckm@tentmakersbiblemission.org
connie.a.mathias@gmail.com
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Our annual International Student and MK dinner 
at our home office for Frontier students

We have an exciting 
next few months of 

ministry plans.  We will 
send another update 
soon about upcoming 

opportunities!


